
All Road Construction Updates are posted on our web site at: www.co.logan.oh.us/engineer 

 
 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 
 

For Immediate Release: Tuesday, June 19, 2012 

ROAD CLOSURES FOR  

 NEW RICHLAND BAPTIST CHURCH 

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that the New Richland Baptist 
Church will be conducting a festival on Sunday, June 24, 2012 between the 
hours of 11:00 A.M. and 4:00 P.M.  County Road 39 between CR 97 and TR 
259 will be closed during the event.  
 
Please contact the New Richland Baptist Church, Pastor Steve Smith at 937-
954-0004 for more information. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience. 

LOGAN COUNTY 
ENGINEER’S OFFICE 

1991 County Road 13 

P.O. Box 427 

Bellefontaine, OH  43311 

Phone 937-592-2791 

Fax 937-599-2658 

 

Contact: 

Scott C. Coleman, P.E., P.S. 

Logan County Engineer 

 


